
To the Communities of Acton and Agua Dulce, 

We are very pleased to inform you that the Acton-Agua Dulce Unified School 
District will continue serving meals throughout the summer, the last day will be 
August 25th.  Additionally, every Friday, beginning Friday, June 12th, we will be 
including meals for Saturday and Sunday.  

Free breakfast and lunch is available to all persons in the community who are 18 
years of age and under and those persons over age 18 who meet the CDE’s 
definition of having a mental or physical disability. Children do not need to be 
district students to benefit from the government sponsored meal program. 

Meals may be picked up every weekday at: 
 
High Desert School from 9:00 – 12:00   
 
 
Or, at the following drive thru locations on Monday, Wednesday and Friday, only: 
(On Monday and Wednesday you will receive 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches per 
child, on Friday you will receive 3 breakfasts and 3 lunches per child.) 
 
Le Chene Restaurant from 10-10:20 
Thousand Trails (in the parking lot by the office) from 10:40-11:00  
Vincent Hill  from 11:15-11:35 
 
 
If you have any questions please call Paulette at 661-269-5999 ext 108 or    
661-317-4495 
 


